
Canberra Chess Club 

Club membership vote—  Thursday 17 December 2020 
    Hellenic Club 
 
Present: 
 

Approximately 25 members were present (constituting a quorum) 
 
 
Meeting opened at 7pm 
 
 
Background: 

No other Canberra community clubs offered the CCC a weekly room.  

The Hellenic Club confirmed that a room would be available on Sundays at 2pm for 2021. 

The Canberra Academy of Chess has confirmed that a room would be available either on Wednesday 
or Thursday nights in 2021. 

There are therefore two options for weekly play in 2021. The CCC membership was asked to vote 

- Firstly on  on whether they would prefer Wednesday or Thursday nights (if Sunday was not 
to be convenient). Resolved: Wednesday nights were preferred. 

- Secondly whether Sundays at 2pm Hellenic Club or Wednesday nights at the Canberra 
Academy of Chess, Philip was preferred. Resolved: Wednesday nights at Philip . 

 

Canberra Chess Club will continue its weekly play at the Canberra Academy of Chess commencing on 
20 January 2021. 

 

Meeting closed at 7-30 pm. 


